
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 7th May 2021 

Centre Academy London 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff, 

 

This week we are continuing our ‘A Day in the 

Life’ series with visitors from the fire service 

coming in this afternoon to talk to students. 

We are aiming to have one of these sessions 

every week this term and next week we will 

have someone from the Prison Service 

speaking to students about their job. 

 

Some pictures from Tuileries’ library trip last 

week are shared on the next page and they 

will be visiting again next week. 

 

I would like to apologise this week that the 

information about Parent Teacher conference 

plans has been delayed in reaching you. We 

will be emailing this to individual parents next 

week. As I set out last term, we be providing 

contact details for your child’s teachers so 

that you can arrange conferences (either 

phone or video meetings) with teachers at a 

mutually convenient time. I suggest that you arrange a meeting with your child’s mentor 

in the first instance as they can provide an overview of your child’s progress across all 

subjects. You can then follow up with individual subject teachers should you wish. 

 

Finally for this week, a reminder that should students and staff run out of Lateral Flow 

home testing kits, please contact the office. Shirley will then provide replacement kits.  

 

I hope that you all have a sunny weekend! 

Miss Maddison  

  

 

Friday 28th May 2021: 

Last Day onsite for GCSE (Parmentier) 

students. 

 

Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June: 

Half Term 

 

Thursday 24th June: 

Last Day onsite for HSD Graduates 

 

Friday 25th June: 

Last Day onsite for HSF Graduates 

 

Friday 2nd July 2021: 

Inset Day and (hopefully!) Graduation 

 

Friday 9th July 2021: 

End of Term and (hopefully!) Sports Day 

Upcoming Dates 

The winner of the house point competition this week is: 

Wandle 

Congratulations to them for winning and well done to all students for their hard work over the 

week. 

 



 
 

 As this is a short week, Student of the Week certificates for subjects will not be awarded. 

However, I will be sending out a certificate for a student who has been demonstrating 

one of Centre Academy’s Core Values of Care, Participation and Respect.  

This student has been developing his coaching ability by assisting Ms Rivera, our 

Occupational Therapist. He has been teaching some of the skills he has learnt in his own 

training and demonstrated a strong understanding of how to break these activities into 

small step-by-step actions. This well-deserved award also gives him 10 house points.  

 

DH – Participation Award 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 


